2014 Ribs on the River
July 31 — August 3", 2014
Black River Landing

Agreement between the Lorain Port Authority (hereinafter known as LPA), and Joe-DlI Inc. to operate the
first annual Ribs on the River Festival at Black River Landing July 31, 2014 to August 3, 2014. Both
parties agree to split all costs and profits evenly at 50% each.

The LPA will be responsible for the following items:

Provide the site, stage and all utilities needed to set up and operate the festival for the 4 days.
Provide and install enough tents and chairs to support the festival.

Provide volunteers to staff the entrance gates.

Provide start up cash to operate the entrance gates.

Enter into an agreement with a local non-profit 501 C-3 organization to provide alcohol sales at
the event.

Provide the cleanup and restroom attendants.

Include the event in current LPA marketing.

Enter into agreement with the Lorain Police Department and the Lorain Police Department
Auxiliary or any other types of security firms or volunteers needed to ensure the safety of
festival goers, staff and vendors.

Joe-Dl Inc. will be responsible for the following items:

Provide all entertainment and production for all 4 days of the event.

Contract with Rib vendors, straight vendors and support food vendors for the event.

Set up and maintain the event web site and all social media.

Provide additional marketing to supplement LPA marketing as needed for the event.
Procure and pay for the fireworks display to be shot on Saturday, August 2 from Wolverine
Fireworks




